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Please SUPPORT changing Oregon back to In Person Voting!  No more mail in 

ballots (except upon request for absentee)!  This will add a huge layer of security to 

our voting process and increase confidence once again in our Oregon Elections!  In 

Person Voting also instills a sense of community at the Voting Precincts, seeing your 

friends and neighbors participating in the Freedom of Voting!! Much needed in this 

time of horrible division we have been experiencing since the mid 2000's. Thank you! 


